Trail Ridge Men's Club Board Meeting 9/14/2021

Attendees: Bosak, Coon, Ferri, Fleming, Grochol, Hewes, MacLaurin, Scheibly,

Vigorito.

Excused: Bates, Dotson, Jones, Salzman.

Meeting called to order at 8:00 a.m. by President Joe Fleming.

Treasurer's Report:

Beginning Balance 5/14/2021	\$9594.04
Month's Debits	\$1119.21
Liabilities	\$20.00
Bank Balance as of 9/14/2021	\$9104.83
Expected Year end Carryover	\$2000.00
Available to Spend in 2021	\$7104.83

Membership

We have added 10 new members since May for a current total of 237. We expect more transfers, returning members and new SCW resident members so feel much better about our prospects for increasing membership this year. We believe adding Blue and Green tee games will help as well. Renewals can be done online with the AGA beginning 10/1/2021. Our acceptance of renewals will start 10/20/2021 when we return to Trail Ridge. You will be asked to declare which tees you intend to play this year when you apply.

Tournaments

We may have some changes to the current list of events. They will be updated on the TRMC website, so stay tuned.

Greens/Maintenance

There was much discussion around the projects during closure. Many of those previously planned may not be completed as the manpower shortages at TR are alarming to say the least. Jonathan is working with the folks he has, but it is taking it's toll. We will provide a separate email to you prior to the 10/20 date with a more complete analysis of what has been done and what remains to be completed.

Social

Jerry Scheibly updated us on the calendar of events for the coming season. It is posted on the website for your information and will be included prior to their execution on Nancy's weekly updates. Also online. The intention is to spend \$7500 this season.

Old Business

- The new Champions of the 4 SCW Men's Clubs Event was discussed. Tom Roos is our representative at the event which will be held on Saturday 11/6 at Trail Ridge. The 4 golfers will tee off at Noon, so if you want to see the best of the best compete show up and support Tom!!
- Stroke allocations that we have recommended to Golf Operations have been accepted and should appear on the new scorecards which should be arriving shortly.
- It seems the use of the 3 other courses during our closure has gone smoothly. Thanks to Joe, Jerry and Nancy in particular for their efforts to plan it and make it work.

New Business

- Skins games will be started again upon our return to TR. There will be different groupings than in the past as we will have added Blue and Green tee players. More to follow. Closest to the pin will also changes. There will be 4 rotating each week. Blue, White, Gold and Green tee players compete against each other by tee rather than Index.
- Jerry and Al will represent our Club at the New Resident Orientation session on 10/13. We have gotten new members through their efforts in the past and look for more success this year. As you know there have been many new residents added to the rolls this year so we want get some of them to join us at TR.

PUT THIS ON YOUR CALENDAR NOW.....TRMC GENERAL MEETING 11/16!!! As in the past, free breakfast!! Meeting will be at the Palm Ridge Summit Hall. We have not met for quite some time and there is much to discuss with you. We need your feedback to make sure we represent you. Thanks!

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 10:00 a.m.

Respectfully submitted.

Gary Bosak Secretary